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NOTICE OF MEETING

HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES INTERIM COMMITTEE

The committee chairs have scheduled the following meeting:

DATE: Wednesday, September 18, 2002
TIME: 2:00 p.m.
PLACE: Room 416 State Capitol

An agenda follows this notice. If committee members would like to be excused from the
meeting, they may call Mark Andrews or Alicia Laughlin at 538-1032.

COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Sen. Terry R. Spencer, Senate Chair
Rep. Carl R. Saunders, House Chair

Sen. D. Edgar Allen
Sen. Peter C. Knudson
Rep. Patrice M. Arent
Rep. Trisha S. Beck
Rep. Glenn A. Donnelson

Rep. Wayne A. Harper
Rep. Steven R. Mascaro
Rep. Patricia W. Jones
Rep. David Litvack
Rep. Rebecca D. Lockhart

Rep. Carol Spackman Moss
Rep. Paul Ray
Rep. Jack A. Seitz
Rep. Mike Thompson
Rep. Glenn L. Way

STAFF

Mark D. Andrews
Research Analyst

Catherine J. Dupont
Associate General Counsel

Stacey M. Snyder
Associate General Counsel

Alicia M. Laughlin
Legislative Secretary



In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing auxiliary communicative aids and
services for these meetings should call Linda Johnson at 801-538-1285, giving her at least 3 working days
notice.

Prepared September 4, 2002



AGENDA

HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES INTERIM COMMITTEE
UTAH LEGISLATURE

Wednesday, September 18, 2002 • 2:00 p.m. • Room 416 State Capitol

1. Committee Business
• Call to order
• Approval of the minutes of the June 19, 2002 meeting

2. Accessible Housing for Persons With a Disability
In May, the Committee considered a proposal by the Disability Law Center to increase the
availability of housing accessible to persons with a mobility impairment. The Committee will review
legislation drafted to address the issue.

3. Services to Persons with a Disability–Criteria and Prioritization
Following a December 2001 legislative audit raising questions about the rationing of services, the
Legislature considered a bill that would have modified the criteria used to apportion funding of
services for persons with a disability, including those on the "waiting list." The additional criteria
were amended out of the bill but the Board of Services for People With Disabilities was directed to: 

"(e) (i) periodically review the criteria used to determine who may receive services from the
division and how the delivery of those services is prioritized within available funding;
and

(ii) make periodic recommendations based on the review conducted under Subsection
(2)(e)(i) to the Health and Human Services Interim Committee beginning at or before
the September 2002 meeting of the committee; . . . ." (§62A-5-105(2), U.C.A., H.B.
339)

The Committee will review the recommendations of the board.

4. Bioterrorism Detection and Response Infrastructure
Utah recently received approval for two separate grants from the U.S. Department of Health and
Human Services totaling over $11 million to strengthen the ability of state's public health system to
respond to bioterrorism. The Department will brief the Committee on the planned use of the money
and it's impact on state and local health departments, hospitals, and the law enforcement
community, and others.

5. Other Items / Adjourn


